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The Fall Season is officially here but that does not change what we 
are doing as The Kenmore Board of Trade.  Our mission and        
purpose is to promote and encourage businesses in our community 
through networking and working with the City and County to get 
needed improvements. 
  
You will notice that Heminger School has been demolished to make 
room for Kenmore Place, a 40 unit senior project on Kenmore 
Boulevard.  This will be a big improvement in our village, and we 
helped accomplish it. 
  
The City of Akron has moved their part of the financing of the Clock 
Tower Project to next year.  That is not what we wanted but it will 
give us more time to raise additional funds.  When this project is 
completed it will add some character to the Boulevard in our village. 
 
David E. Culbertson, President KBOT 
culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

5th Annual After Summer Networking Extravaganza  
 

This year OPEN M will hold their 5th Annual After Summer 
Networking Extravaganza on Wednesday October 2nd.  This is 
your chance to get connected to members of the Akron Boards of 
Trade Council, Barberton South Summit Chamber of Commerce, 
Cuyahoga Falls Chamber of Commerce, Fairlawn Area Chamber 
of Commerce, Greater Akron Chamber of Commerce, and the 
Stow-Munroe Falls Chamber of Commerce.  This event also fea-
tures delicious food samplings from many area establishments, 
including Chick-Fil-A, Donato’s Pizza, Earth Fare, Long Horn 
Steakhouse, Ms. Julie’s Kitchen, Robert J Catering, Polar     
X-Press, Hattie Larhlam, West Side Bakery, and Wolf Creek 
Winery.  Doors open at 5:00 pm, Wednesday October 2nd, at 941 
Princeton Street in Akron 44311.  Please RSVP to Missy Klein  
at 330-434-0110 or email event@openm.org. 



Our guest speaker at the October General Lunch Meeting 
will be Hedy Jarwono, owner of EZ Stop.  He will share why 
he chose to set up shop on Kenmore Boulevard, and the 

positive impact he wants to have in our community.  Please 
plan to attend this informative meeting & enjoy a great hot 
lunch at The Church on the Boulevard, 754 Kenmore Blvd. Meetings & Events 

 

KBOT Luncheon 
Wednesday October 2nd 

11:45 am to 1:00 pm 
The Church on the Boulevard 

754 Kenmore Boulevard 
 

ABOTC Business Meeting 
Thursday October 5th 
8:00 am to 9:00 am 

Akron Family Restaurant 
250 West Market Street 

Akron, Ohio  44303 
 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 
Thursday October 19th 
12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 
Akron, Ohio  44314 

 

5th Annual After Summer 
Networking Extravaganza 
Wednesday October 2nd 

5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
OPEN M 

941 Princeton Street 
Akron, Ohio  44311 

SEE ATTACHED FLYER! 
 

South Akron Board 
“Christmas in October” 
Thursday October 10th 

6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Freedom Hall 

1060 E. Waterloo Road 
Akron, Ohio  44306 

SEE ATTACHED FLYER! 
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Akron Beacon Journal’s “Best of …” Awards 
 

The Akron Beacon Journal released their “Best of …” awards this 
week, and many Kenmore Board of Trade members were nominated.  
Printed below are those KBOT members recognized as a “Top 10” 
business and the categories they were in.  Congratulations to all!  
And a special congratulations to KBOT member Lanning’s Restaurant 
who received five nominations!!!!! 

 

Best Place for a First Date - Lanning’s Restaurant (1st place) 
Bookstore - Kenmore Komics & Games 

Environmentally Green Business - City Scrap and Salvage (3rd place) 
Fine Dining - Lanning’s Restaurant (2nd place) 

Heating & Cooling Company - Lowry Furnace & Air Conditioning 
Musical Instruments - The Guitar Department 

Romantic Dining - Lanning’s Restaurant (1st place) 
Steak - Lanning’s Restaurant (1st place) 

Travel Agencies - Robert Prentice Travel Bureau 
Waiter/Waitress - Lanning’s Restaurant - Jerry (2nd place) 

 

Addresses and phone numbers to these fine Kenmore Board of Trade    
members can be found in your Akron Boards of Trade Council     
2013 Business Directory.  Can’t find or didn’t receive your ABOTC   
Directory?  Please email john at john@kenmore-komics.com for a   
request of a new copy. 

Christmas in October  
 

Sponsored by Regency Office Furniture and South Akron Board of 
Trade to benefit our troops for this Holiday Season and all year long. 
 

Date:  October 10th, 2013 
Time:  6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  
Place:  Freedom Hall, 1060 East Waterloo Road, Akron, OH 44306  
Cost:  $10 Donation 
Contact:  Lenny Morella at 330-418-5482 or lmorella@neo.rr.com  

SEE ATTACHED FLIER FOR MORE DETAILS! 


